
 
Bob Ferguson 

ATTORNEY GENERAL OF WASHINGTON 
Utilities and Transportation Division 

PO Box 40128    Olympia WA  98504-0128    (360) 664-1183 

 

 

May 3, 2019 

 

 

Mark L. Johnson, Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW 

P. O. Box 47250  

Olympia, Washington  98504-7250 

 

RE: Agreed Extension of Deadline for Response to Avista’s Motion for Consolidation of 

Proceedings Pursuant to WAC 480-07-320 

 

Dear Mr. Johnson: 

 

On May 2, 2019, counsel for Avista Corporation (“Avista” or the “Company”) filed a 

Motion for Consolidation of Proceedings Pursuant to WAC 480-07-320 in Docket Nos. UE-

190222, UE-190334, and UG-190335 (“Motion”).  That same day, counsel for Commission Staff 

(“Staff”) spoke by phone with counsel for the Company who agreed to an extension of the 

deadline for responding to Avista’s Motion from May 9, 2019 to May 15, 2019.  The Company 

authorized Staff to represent the Company’s agreement with this request.  Counsel for Staff 

communicated with the other parties appearing in this matter, none of whom objected to Staff’s 

request. 

 

By this letter, Staff respectfully requests that the Commission extend the time for filing 

Staff’s response to Avista’s Motion to May 15, 2019, pursuant to WAC 480-07-385(2). 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ Daniel J. Teimouri, WSBA No. 47965 

Office of the Attorney General 

Utilities and Transportation Division 

1400 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W. 

P.O. Box 40128 

Olympia, WA 98504-0128 

Phone:  (360) 664-1189 

E-mail:  daniel.teimouri@utc.wa.gov 
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